

Director of Education M. Wood



Head Teacher

A. Macgregor

St Clement's R.C. Primary School Balgarthno Place Dundee DD2 4QG

Tel: 01382 436692

E-mail: st-clements@dundeecity.gov.uk

Website: http://st-clements.ea. dundee city.sch.uk

Blog: http://tinyurl.com/666afbz

Twitter: @stclementsps

7th March 2013

Dear Parent / Carer.

Some upcoming events to let you know about:

- 1. This **Monday, 11th March**, is Commonwealth Day. To mark this and raise awareness of the upcoming 2014 Commonwealth Games in Glasgow, people all over Scotland will be wearing trainers to work that day. I'd like to invite our children to join in (no charge), so, for one day only, I will not be moaning about school shoes (!) and they can happily wear their trainers with their normal school uniform.
- 2. Some pupils have requested that they be allowed to **Wear Green** on **Friday**, **15th March**, to mark St Patrick's Day two days later and in line with House activities planned for that day. I'm happy to agree to this, so for that day, anyone wearing green will not have to wear school uniform. Again, amazingly, there will be no charge (unless I catch anyone out of school clothes but not in green!).
- 3. **Friday, 26th April** has been designated as Dundee Schools 'Cash for Kids' Fundraiser Day, in conjunction with Radio Tay. For a donation of £1 pupils can wear what they like that day, and there may be some other fundraising activities. All proceeds will go towards helping local children in need through the Cash for Kids charity.

Finally, thanks to those who were able to support the World Book Day dress up today. There were some grand looking characters amongst pupils and staff – watch out for a Tele photo soon!

Yours sincerely,

A. Macgregor Head Teacher